
Joyful June! 
With June here, sum-
mer is officially upon 
us! We have prepared 
a lot of fun activities 
and can’t wait to start 
the new season  here 
in Green Room!   

We will kick off this 
month with an Occu-
pations and Communi-
ty Helpers week! Chil-
dren will learn about 
different jobs and their 
roles in the communi-
ty! Children will be giv-
en opportunities to talk 
about what they want 
to be when they grow 
up, and will explore 
different identities in 
dramatic play. 

During the second 
week of June we will 
be celebrating Father's 
Day! The children will  
be decorating a gift for 
their dad and filling out 
an "All About My Dad" 
questionnaire with the 
help of a teacher. On 
Friday we will be hav-
ing a Father's Day 
S'more Making Party! 
All dads are invited to 
join us, even if your 

child is not enrolled 
on Fridays. No sib-
lings please! 

The third week of 
June is our Trans-
portation week. We 
will talk about the 
different types of 
vehicles that exist 
and talk about trav-
eling. Children will 
experiment with 
bubble wrap and 
engage with a bak-
ing soda and vine-
gar car wash in the 
sensory table! 

The fourth week of 
June is all about 
construction! We 
will be exploring 
and building differ-
ent types of con-
struction sites. The 
children will also 
be explore painting 
with trucks, gear 
builders and tools!  

Get ready for a 
busy and fun 
month in Green 
Room! 

Star  

of the Week! 

• 6/3-6/7: K.K. 

• 6/10-6/14: Poppy 

• 6/17-6/21: Luka 

• 6/24-6/28: Hunter 

 

Letter  

of the Week 

 6/01 - 6/05: Ss 

6/08 - 6/12: Tt 

6/15 - 6/19: Uu 

6/22 - 6/26: Vv 

Announcements: 

• Please arrive before 
9:00 a.m. for Circle 
Time! 

• Please remember to 
take home nap time 
bedding to be washed 
weekly! 

• Please Remember to 
sign your child in and 
out of class!  

Thank you! 

Ms. Erika 

& 

Ms. Amanda 

The  
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at Venice 
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Reminder!  

The Academy at 

Venice will be 

closed for Summer  

Break Monday, July 

1 through Friday, Ju-

ly 5! Have a happy 

and safe break! 

Please Join 

Us... 
for Park Night on 

Wednesday, June 19th! 
Pack a picnic and enjoy 

the beautiful summer 
weather with us from  
4:30 pm to 6:30 pm at 

Glen Alla Park. This is a 
wonderful opportunity to 
get to know your child’s 
teachers and the other 
parents in your child’s 

class. 


